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Dear Parent, 
We are thrilled that our Dipsites have truly outdone themselves, showcasing their talents in a spectacular 
performance today. Each Dipsite poured their heart and soul into making this cultural presentation a resounding 
success.  
 
Please note the last working day for children for session 2023-2024 is going to be on Monday, March 18 2024. It’s 
going to be a fun day for kids. The Class Teachers are organizing a “CLASS PARTY” on that day. You are requested to 
send your ward in comfortable party clothes and finger food that they can share with their friends. 
 
We also invite you to our reporting Parent-Teacher Partnership Meeting (PTPM) of the classes Pre-Nursery-Prep 
on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 between 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. The Class Teachers will share the PTPM slots on 
Monday over a message. 
 
The primary objective of this meeting is to provide you with comprehensive insights into your ward’s overall 
progress during the academic session 2023-2024. You are requested to meet the class teachers in their respective 
classrooms. 
 

Day and Date – Wednesday, March 20th, 2024 
Time – 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 
This PTPM will feature the-  
Learning Tree Book Fair - To strengthen our student’s relationship with books and to help them wonder and build 
imagination, creativity, and language we are organizing a book fair. We hope you will encourage your ward to 
explore the world of reading. Do spare some time to visit. 
 

Venue for Book Fair- School Porch 
 

While you take pleasure in and commend the achievements of your ward and their peers, we also encourage you to 
allocate some time to acknowledge the exceptional work of students throughout the school. To ensure, you can 
carry your ward’s creations home as cherished mementos, we kindly request that you bring a large cloth bag for 
this purpose.  
We request that you adhere to the time slot to facilitate positive interaction and urge you to carpool to school for 
PTPM to avoid parking challenges. Should you have any scheduling conflicts, please inform the class teacher in 
advance to arrange for an alternative time. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and look forward to a fruitful interaction. 
 
Regards 
Headmistress 
DPS Surajkund 

 


